

ST. PETERSBURG POLICE DEPARTMENT

CHARLES "CHUCK" HARMON, Chief of Police

1300 First Avenue North, St. Petersburg, Florida 33705 Telephone: 727 893-7967 Fax: 727 892-5040 www.stpete.org

February 22, 2011

Joseph Occhipinti, Executive Director National Police Defense Foundation 21 Kilmer Drive Building 2, Suite F Morganville, NJ 07751

Dear Mr. Occhipinti:

Your agency contacted us regarding a reward offer upon learning of the death of St. Petersburg Police Officer David Crawford. Officer Crawford was shot and killed in the line of duty on February 21, 2011, at 10:30 p.m.

Your reward offer of \$10,000 is generous and important to our agency. I would like to formally request this assistance from you for this reward. I understand that you require a letter from me certifying that a provider's information was critical to the arrest and conviction, and the defendant's formal certificate of conviction.

I will notify you of the progress in our investigation. Thank you again not only for your support to our agency but your support for law enforcement throughout our nation.

Sincerely.

Charles "Chuck" Harmon

Chief of Police

CEH:dd







